
St. Timothy’s Times 
St. Timothy’s School Newsletter  -  February 15, 2024 

St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

Volunteers Needed for Zoo to You   

We are looking for 6 parent volunteers to help us at 
our Hemker Zoo to You event on Saturday, February 
24th from 10am-12pm.  This is a fun, free event 
open to the community.   Volunteers will help with 
greeting & door prize, craft room, snack room, 
Storytime assistant, and other help.  If you can help 
please contact Alicia Christenson at:  
achristenson@stimml.org 

Middle School Science 

Fair Today!  

Thursday, February 15th 

You are invited to join us for our Middle 

School Science Fair today, February 15th!  

Students in grades 6-8 have been working hard on 

completing their projects and are excited to present them!  

Students will be staying after school and presenting their 

projects to the judges.    

The doors will open for families to come view the projects 

at 5:00pm, or as soon as judging is complete.  The winners 

will be announced at 5:30pm 

• Doors Open—5:00pm (families can come to view 

the projects) 

• Winners announced—5:30pm 

Illness Stay Home Reminder 

Please make sure to keep 
your child home for 24 

hours after fever, 
diarrhea or vomiting. 

NO SCHOOL  

Monday, Feb. 19 

President’s Day 

Lenten Masses & Breakfast 

During Lent, students in Preschool (PreK 

4’s only)—8th grade will attend an extra 

Mass each Wednesday at 8:15am.  They will 

attend on the following dates: 2/21, 2/28, 3/6, 

3/13, and 3/20. 

Please make sure that your children arrive 

to school on time, as students will be 

walking over to church between 8:05-8:10.  

Students in grades PreK-2 can eat breakfast 

before Mass, but should arrive by 7:45am so 

there is adequate time to finish breakfast.  

Students in grades 3-8 can eat breakfast 

after Mass. 

Stations of the Cross 

Join the school students each 

Friday during Lent at 2:00pm for 

Stations of the Cross at the 

church.  The parish will also 

have Stations of the Cross at 

7:00pm on Fridays. 



Summer Saints 

We will once again be offering 

Summer Saints Club at St. Timothy’s School for 

summer childcare.  Open Hours will be Monday

-Thursday, from 7am-5pm.  Information will be 

in your Thursday folder today.  If you have any 

questions, contact Mrs. Christenson at 

Lenten Soup & Salad Dinners! 

Starting this Friday! 

Join us on Friday evenings during Lent for a 
soup & salad dinner served by the youth of our 
parish at St. Timothy’s School from 6pm-7pm. 
We will be serving hot soup, fresh salad, and 
bread for you and your family to enjoy before 
attending Stations of the Cross. This meal will 
be provided free of charge with any donations 

received going towards 
fundraising for Extreme Faith Camp 2024. 

2024-2025 Registrations 

To help us plan for next school year,  please 
turn in your school registration form for next 
year by Friday, March 1st.  We have received  
interest from new families and have some 
classes near capacity,  so to ensure your child’s 
spot, please return your registration form by 
March 1st.  Thank you! 

AIM HIGHER 

DEADLINE IS NEXT 

WEEK!!! 

DEADLINE IS 

FEBRUARY 23rd 

The application period for scholarships through AIM Higher 

closes next Friday, February 23rd.   

AIM Higher offers two scholarships, worth $1000 each.   

1. THE AIM HIGHER SCHOLARSHIP The Aim Higher 

Scholarship is awarded to students from families seeking 

tuition assistance. The scholarship follows students 

through 8th grade and to other Catholic schools.  

2. THE CSAF/AIM HIGHER SCHOLARSHIP The CSAF/Aim 

Higher Scholarship is awarded to five students from 

families with the most tuition assistance need per eligible 

school.  

The Aim Higher  application period is from Nov. 1—Feb. 23.    

**To apply for any scholarships, you must complete an 

application at www.mytads.com 

**For application information, visit: https://

aimhigherfoundation.org/scholarships/ 

Note, we have other scholarships available outside of the AIM 

Higher scholarship, but you must fill out a TADS application to apply. 
 

Ice Cream Buckets Needed 

The school office is looking for extra ice cream 
buckets.  If you have any extras 
laying around at home and do not 
need them, please send them in to 
the office.  Covers are not needed.  
Thank you! 



 

Prayer to St. 
Valentine 

Feast Day is February 14 

God of love, you give us St. 

Valentine as an example of 

love. As we gather to celebrate 

the feast of this loving and 

caring saint we ask you to bless 

our friendships. May the love 

and affection we share with 

each other, always come from a sense of care and respect. 

May we always follow the example of your Son, Jesus 

Christ, who is Lord forever and ever. Amen.  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Fri. Feb. 16       -Stations of the Cross 2:00pm 

Mon. Feb. 19    -NO SCHOOL, President’s Day 

Wed. Feb. 21    -Lenten Mass 8:15am 

Thurs. Feb. 22  -School Mass 9:00am, grade 5 

Fri. Feb. 23       -Stations of the Cross 2pm 

Sat. Feb. 24      -Hemker Zoo to You 10am-12pm 

Tues. Feb. 27  -PreK & Kind. Open House 4:30-6:30 

Wed. Feb. 28   -Lenten Mass 8:15am 

Thurs. Feb. 29  -School Mass 9:00am, grade 4 

Fri. March 1      -Stations of the Cross 2pm 

March 1-3         -Women’s Weekend Getaway 

Sun. March 3    -CCW Quilt Bingo 

Wed. March 6   -Lenten Mass 8:15am 

Thurs. March 7 –School Mass 9:00am, grade 3 

Fri. March 8      -Stations of the Cross 2:00pm 

Fr. March 8       -Pops Concert 6:0pm 

March 8-10       -40 Hours 

Sun. March 10  -Bowling fundraiser 1-3pm 

St. Timothy’s Women’s Winter  

Weekend Getaways 
 

March 1-3 
 

When am I going to get that extra project done? 
When can I socialize with other wonderful 

women from my community?  What can I do 
for myself as a mom that helps our great 

school?  Where can I spread out and think for 
an uninterrupted amount of time? 

 

Ask no further and reserve your date with 
the St. Timothy’s School office! 

 

$50 per woman 

 

Open Gym Hours:  

6pm Friday - 9am Sunday 
 

*All meals covered by coordinated potluck. 

 

Invite your friends and sign up today! 

Registration forms are available in the 
office. 

 

Contact Teresa Donnett for more 
information 651-271-0077, 
teresa.donnett@gmail.com 

January Christ-Like behavior students 

Congratulations to all of the students recognized 
this month for their Christ-like behavior.   



Birthday Bags! 

For Catholic Schools Week students 
collected items to put together Birthday 

Bags for area food shelves.  Students 
decorated their own bag, and then filled 

it with birthday cake supplies!  We 
delivered around 100 bags to Buffalo, 

Monticello and Annandale.   

Thank you to all who donated! 

Fun at School! 


